
 

 

 

KMS Community Update 4-30-21 

 

Dear Khalsa Community, 

The Maricopa County Public Health Department affirmed their previous recommendation 

regarding masks for children 2 years old and up in an educational setting. Mask wearing, hand 

hygiene, and cleaning protocols are key mitigation strategies that Khalsa Montessori School has 

and will continue to follow in the Spring Operating Plan.  The Summer Operating Plan is 

currently under review as the CDC is updating its recommendations. Our first priority is the 

safety of the students and faculty. 

Every May Khalsa Montessori School’s teachers meet with families regarding the progress of 

their students. This is an important ingredient in the partnership between school, family, and 

student. This conference includes a written progress report that provides families a picture of 

their students’ yearly progress through the Montessori curriculum.   We will continue our zoom 

system of meeting virtually this year and look forward to in-person meetings next year. 

The weather is beautiful and the flowers are blooming. Please enjoy the weekend. 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Paxton 

 

 


